
                                                February 2 to February 16, 2014     VOLUME 84 #2 

   Our Lady Queen of Peace Church (since1930) 
    SHRINE TO INFANT JESUS of PRAGUE  (since 2003) 
  

         PARISH WEBSITE      

          WWW.QOP.CA 
                                                                                                 e-mail: office@qop.ca 

   

    PASTOR Rev. John Domotor 

    ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT: Carol Molloy 

                                                          PARISH MUSIC DIRECTOR:   Marlon Narciso   HUNGARIAN Mass:               Rev. John Domotor 

          SPANISH Mass:    Rev. Benoit Laplante 

       WWW.LATINMASSVICTORIA.COM  TRADITIONAL LATIN Mass: Rev. John Domotor  
                                                                

Our Lady Queen of Peace, 849 OLD ESQUIMALT Road,  VICTORIA,  BRITISH COLUMBIA  V9A 4W9 
  

on MONDAYS  CHURCH & PARISH OFFICE ARE CLOSED 

PARISH OFFICE is OPEN TUESDAY – FRIDAY  9.00 – 12.00  & 1.00 – 4.15    250.384.3884   Fax: 250.384.3664 
  

 SUNDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

TRADITIONAL LATIN MASS - - - -     9.00 - 

SUNSET LODGE* 1
st
 & 3

rd
 Wednesday  - - 9.30* - - - 

ADORATION OF BLESSED SACRAMENT** - 10.00 - -    10.00 ** - 

ROSARY - 11.45 11.45 11.45 11,45 - 

  M 

   A 

   S 

   S 

 

Weekday  - 12.10 12.10 12.10 12.10 - 

Weekend 10.00  - - - - 5.00 

TRADITIONAL LATIN  12.00 - - - 9.00 - 

SPANISH 2
nd

 & last Sunday of the month       2.00  - - - - - 

HUNGARIAN 3
rd

 Sunday every month       2.00 - - - - - 

Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP   after Mass 12.10    

Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE    after Mass 12.10   

   *    MASS celebrated at 952 Arm Street, Victoria, BC, V9A 4G7 

 **    Adoration of Blessed Sacrament is taking place on 1
st
 Friday of the month and every Tuesday from 10.00 – 11.45 

CONFESSIONS  ½ hour before and after all Masses. PLEASE ring the bell and enter when GREEN light is ON.   

BAPTISMS: To have your child baptized at Our Lady Queen of Parish, please call the Parish Office at least 3 months in advance to arrange  

an appointment with the Pastor. Parents are expected to participate in the Baptismal preparation course TBA.  

MARRIAGES: If you wish to have your marriage solemnized at Our Lady Queen of Peace Church, please call the office at least 6 months 

prior to the intended date as the preparation for this life commitment takes time, thought and considerable paper work. If you are not registered 

at Our Lady Queen of Peace parish have the documents prepared in your own Parish.   
The CWL: meets every month on 

2
nd

 WEDNESDAY after Noon Mass.  

PRESIDENT: ELSIE LAMBTON   

No meetings in July &August 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS  

3
rd

 Degree (Council 1256) meet 1
st
 Monday & 2

nd
 Thursday at 7.00 p.m.  

4
th

 Degree  3
rd

 Thursday of the month at 7.00 p.m. Contact: FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR Shawn Leckie 250.360.2620    

Meetings held for 3
rd

 & 4
th

 Degree K OF C at Queen of Peace Parish Community Centre.    

IMPORTANT: IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to the 

hospital and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST, 

Please call the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call: the Hospital Chaplain  Fr. Vicente Borre  

                                                                      250.889.3761    
 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether long time 

residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out the form below and place 

in the collection basket or mail to the PARISH OFFICE (address on top) . THANK YOU. Please mark the proper BOX (below on the left side). 
    

             New Parishioner       
     

      Have moved here is new address 

          

            I am home-bound and would like  someone to visit me            
         

            I am going to be in the hospital, please call on me   

                          

                 NAME: _______________________________________________________ 
                                                

                 ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 

 

              HOME …………….…….……..…  WORK ………..….………..…….  

                                       

                 e-mail: ________________________________@_____________________ 
  

SUNDAY DONATIONS can be done by using:  

boxed Sunday Envelopes or by automatic bank withdrawal. (The PARISH OFFICE can supply you with necessary documents).  
 

http://www.qop.ca/
mailto:office@qop.ca


 

Our Lady Queen of Peace 

‘Legacies’ 
WILL POWER! 

   Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges                 
  with gratitude the legacies it has received 

   over the years. 

     *Legacies enable the church property to  

   be kept in good repair and provide 

   improvements.   

     *Legacies are a way of providing 

   assurance that the parish has income or 

   savings in the event of unforeseen 

   emergencies. 

     *A Will is the most important document 

   you will ever sign. 

   Please remember ‘Our Lady Queen of 

   Peace’ in your Will!               
 

Baptism at Our Lady Queen of Peace 
To have your child Baptized at Our Lady Queen of 

Peace Church, you must call the office at least 3 

months in advance to arrange an appointment with 

the Pastor. It is assumed that the family has Our Lady 

Queen of Peace parish connection and practices the faith 

by attending Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You may 

meet with the Pastor and take the course even if your 

child has not yet been born. Parents are expected to 

participate in the Baptismal preparation.  

At least one Godparent or both must be baptized and 

confirmed and are practicing Catholics. Non-

parishioners are required to have a Letter of 

Recommendation from your Pastor to have your 

child Baptized in our parish.  
 

Catholic Women’s League 

Membership fees, $25.00, please give your 

monies to Organization: Carol Molloy, or 

President: Elsie Lambton. Reminder next 

meeting is on Wed. Feb. 12
th

 after Mass.      
 

Home-Care Worker Needed 
Couple in Oak Bay area seek the help of an experienced, 

compassionate home-care worker for 30 hours per 

week. Hours are negotiable, but preferably would 

include three longer days of 7 hours or so, from 9 or 

9:30 in the morning on and two shorter days of 3 hours 

or so. Weekend work not required. Help needed for 

dressing, showering, meals, and rest periods for woman 

with ALS. Help also needed with light housework, 

cooking, and grocery shopping. Rate of pay: $21 an hour 

plus vacation pay. Couple will pay all required taxes and 

are registered with WCB. Interested applicants are asked 

to please call Ben at 250-592-8887. 
 

 

A Lifeline for Marriage  

Retrouvaille is a Catholic peer ministry which offers a                                                                                   

two-month program for married couples with difficulties                                                                                            

of all kinds, including years of misery, infidelity, 

separation, or even divorce. It is not too late!! For 

confidential information or to register for the Lower 

Mainland program beginning the weekend of April 25 - 

27, or the Victoria program beginning May 9 - 11,  

call 604-530-6710,email: vancouver@retrouvaille.org or 

visit:www.retrouvaille.org  
 

The Society of Saint Vincent de Paul  
of Vancouver Island is seeking a permanent, full time 

Executive Assistant.  Reporting to the Executive 

Director, the successful candidate will have knowledge 

of the Catholic Community, minimum 5 years’ 

experience, including maintaining a large donor base, 

and current employment references.  The Society 

provides an excellent pay scale, benefit and pension 

plan.   For more information and to submit you cover 

letter, resume and references, submit by email to 

info@svdpvictoria.com addressed to Angela Hudson, 

Executive Director.  Closing date is February 14, 2014 

at 4:00 pm. 
 

Family Camp - Save the Date!    
This July 4-6th, plan to join families from all across  

the island to relax and play and grow closer to God and 

your family all in one weekend! It will be at Camp 

Barnard in Sooke, a 250 acre Scout camp featuring a 

lake with canoe rentals, an around the lake trail  

and full kitchen facilities and bathrooms. Cabins are 

available or bring your own RV or tent. Meals are 

provided, please bring your own dishes and utensils. 

Formation activities for the kids and teens will be 

provided while the parents are nurtured in their own 

faith. Fr Dean Henderson will be Chaplain for the 

weekend to celebrate Mass, hear confessions and will 

also be one of the speakers. Hopefully, our new Bishop 

will be assigned and ready to share his story and wisdom 

with us as well. Cost is $140/ couple with children 2 yrs 

or younger, $240/ family with children 3 years and 

older. Registrations are accepted on a first come first 

served basis. Don’t miss this wonderful opportunity to 

renew your faith and friendships, make new ones and 

lasting memories with your family. Parishes will be 

receiving registration forms in the near future. Contact 

Sarah Fitzmaurice: info: sfitzmaurice@cisdv.bc.ca. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:vancouver@retrouvaille.org
http://www.retrouvaille.org/
mailto:info@svdpvictoria.com


 

California   Here   We   Come! 
Sept 28 – Oct 12, 2014 - A six day cruise (from Van. to San Diego 

aboard the Holland America Statendam  plus 9 day pilgrimage tour 

of the Franciscan  Missions of California. Chaplain:  Fr. John 

Laszczyk.  Organizer:  Denise Buckley email, two-bucks@shaw.ca 

or 250-339-1807 - for complete itinerary & travel info. Prices 

include: Return Flight San Francisco to Victoria; knowledgeable 

tour guide, daily Mass, breakfast & dinner (land); full board (cruise) 

(Victoria travelers must make their own way to the Vancouver 

Cruise Terminal for departure on Sept 28th.) Inside cabin $3200, 

outside cabin $3220 Verandah cabin $3390.  Prices include the land 

portion as well. 
 

15 Day Holy Land & Jordan Tour 
Led by Fr. Alred Alilio of Sacred Heart parish in Victoria, departing 

Sept. 23-Oct. 7, 2014 Cost is $3950 (plus air taxes). Information 

call Priscilla or Cynthia at Sampaguita Travel, tel. 604-874-9533 

ext. 105 or 104  
 

Pilgrimage to Poland - May 27 – June 9, 2014  
With Fr. Paul Szczur, SDS. Visit Black Madonna, Sanctuary in 

Czestochowa; Divine Mercy Sanctuary in Krakow; Birth, work and 

burial places of St. Sister Faustina Kowalska St. Father Maximilan 

KOLBE; BL. Pope John Paul II, Bl. Father Jerzy Popieluszko; and 

more, special trip to Salvatorian Major Seminary in Bagno, FR. 

Paul’s Seminary and historical site. Total cost: $3,680.00 plus taxes 

of approximately $650. For information visit parish web site at 

www.olorchurch.ca and click on “Pilgrimage to Poland” or email 

olor@shaw.ca, or phone Fr. Paul at 250-858-6217. Info.  meeting 

on Feb. 1
st
-6:00pm at the church hall.. 

 

Spring & Summer Camp 

Mon. Mar. 17 - Fri. Mar. 21, 2014, at 798 Goldstream 

Ave., Langford, Time: 9:00am to 2:00pm. The cost for 

the spring break Camp is $60 but, register your child for 

the Spring and Summer Camp (July 14-18) before Mar.  

5
th

, 2014, and you will pay only $100 for both weeks. 

Bursaries available, contact Our Lady of the Rosary 

parish office. Registration & Information: email: 

olor@shaw.ca phone: 250-478-3482 
 

Diocese Pastoral Care Outreach 
Diocese of Victoria Pastoral Care Outreach Program 

Session 1 - The Healing Ministry of Christ will kick off 

on Saturday, February 15th from 9:00am to 3:30pm at 

St. Joseph the Worker Parish, which is also partnered 

with Sacred Heart Parish. Who would be interested in 

attending this session? Clergy and Religious, Eucharistic 

ministers, present hospital and homebound parish 

visitors, parishioners interested in learning more about 

volunteer pastoral care outreach visiting or present 

members who want to become more effective in their 

ministry, bereavement members, and parishioners who 

look after their own family members, or other 

caregivers. Please bring a bag lunch. Coffee and tea will 

be provided. Contact sjtwoffice@shaw.ca or 250-479-

7413 to register.  
 
 

 

Development & Peace – A Voice for Justice 
I am glad you are interested enough to follow this 

campaign.  Here are some examples of complaints that 

villagers report when Canadian mining companies set up 

shop:                                                                                   

Communities bemoan the lack of information provided 

by mining companies that promise benefits for their 

region yet fail to explain clearly all of the social and 

environmental impacts linked to mining. In addition, 

people complain about the manipulation to which they 

are being subjected eg.  gifts in exchange for individuals 

supporting the mining project, threats to those who don’t 

support; abruptly reporting a village will need to be 

relocated (without a relocation plan or clear 

information).                                                                      

Mining companies certainly bring revenue to the “state”, 

but the communities do not benefit directly from the 

profits; instead, they fall deeper into poverty because 

they have problems with basic resources such as water 

and soil, and they have to relocate.                                                   

Since the official launch of our campaign, 22 Canadian 

civil society organizations, who are also members of the 

Canadian Network on Corporate Accountability 

(CNCA), have joined us in our mobilization to ensure 

that victims of abuse by Canadian extractive companies 

abroad have access to justice in Canada.                               

Please don’t hesitate to talk to your Development and 

Peace representative me, Margaret Varga, for more 

information 250-380-7355.  By the end of February we 

hope to have postcards to send to Ottawa to support the 

request that Canada have an ombudsman for responsible 

minding.  

You could write to your MP at the following website:  
http://www.devp.org/en/education/fall2013/write-your-mp 
 

Catholic Leadership Breakfast  

Victoria’s Association of Catholic Leaders (ACL) will 

hold its first breakfast of 2014 at 7:30am on Tuesday, 

February 25, 2014 at Victoria’s Union Club at 805 

Gordon Street.  Pollyanna Shear and Jack Ong of 

Vancouver will be speaking on “Striving for Holiness in 

the Workplace and Falling Short.” This initiative has 

been created to support those who consciously seek to 

integrate their professional life with their faith and 

family responsibilities.  The breakfast is open to all 

Catholic community leaders in the Diocese of Victoria 

including: business and professional leaders, civic 

leaders, educational leaders and church leaders.  The 

cost of the breakfast is $28.  The deadline to confirm 

your attendance is February 18th.  For further 

information, or to confirm your attendance at the 

breakfast, please contact Tim Dumas by email at 

victoriabcacl@gmail.com or by phone at 250-857-5817. 

 

mailto:two-bucks@shaw.ca
tel:250-339-1807
mailto:olor@shaw.ca
mailto:sjtwoffice@shaw.ca
http://cnca-rcrce.ca/
http://www.devp.org/en/education/fall2013/write-your-mp
mailto:victoriabcacl@gmail.com
tel:250-857-5817


 

Week of February 3 to February 9 

Monday February 3 

        NO MASS  
 

 

Tuesday February 4                                                                                                  

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions:             

Req.:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 

 

Wednesday February 5 

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: Nova Wauthy(RIP)       

Req.: Bernard Wauthy           
 

Thursday February 6 

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: for the victims of the Typhoon  

                    in the Philippines      

Req.: Yolanda Abuan                      
 

Friday Feruary 7  

9:00: Latin Mass 

12:10: Daily Mass                                                              
Intentions: Thomas Birchall(RIP)                               

Req.: Tina Hendserson                                                                                                                                                            
 

Saturday February 8   

5:00 pm: Anticipated Sunday Mass 

Intentions: Vera Carey(RIP)                                                         

Req.: Louis & Carol Molloy                      
 

Sunday February 9   

10:00 am:  ‘5
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time’ 

12:00noon: Traditional Latin Mass 

 

Note:  

Please remember the following persons   

who are ill in your prayers: Marcelina Baldauf,  

Marion Turner, Lucy Praud, Elaine Shannon,  

Barbara Dunahee, Darlene Umphrey, Louis Berard, 

Christine Stornebrink, Lorna Cue, Lynn Wood,  

Eva Gerard, Anna Urban, Flora Simonson,  

Rhea Loiselle,  

 
 

Note:   

Confessions: ½ hr. Before all Masses 

                                    & 

First Saturday of every month 

 

 

 

 

 

Week of February 10 to February 16   
 

Monday February 10  

         NO MASS 

 
       

Tuesday February 11 

10:00: Adoration                                     

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions:  

Req.:  

 

Wednesday February 12 

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions: Nova Wauthy(RIP)                    

Req.:  Bernard Wauthy                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              
 

Thursday February 13   

12:10: Daily Mass  

Intentions:  

Req.:  
 

Friday February 14 

9:00: Latin Mass 

12:10: Daily Mass                                                              
Intentions: Irene Bisgrove(RIP)    

Req.: Kari Hatinen                      
 

Saturday February 15 

5:00 pm: Anticipated Sunday Mass 

Intentions: Vera Carey(RIP)                                                      

Req.:  Philip & Colleen Hagel                                                 
 

Sunday February 16   

10:00 am:  ‘6
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time’ 

12:00noon: Traditional Latin Mass 

 
 

Parish Lenten Mission 
Mark your calendars, we will have a Parish Lenten 

Mission, topic will be on “What is Comtempelative 

Prayer, speaker will be Fr. John Domotor.  

The mission will be for 3 evenings starting at 7:00pm 

on Tues. April 8
th

, and ending on Thurs. April 10
th

. 

The Blessed Sacrament will be exposed during the 

Mission. The Noon Masses will continue as usual. 

Everyone is invited.  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 


